
Interview of the week:   Elaine Griffin  - Business Manager  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6th form newsletter 
From the 6th form newsletter team.   

7.10.22 edition 

https://realfoodwholelife.com/recipes/

slow-cooker-vegetable-soup/  

 

Joke of the week 

 

6th Form recipe of the week 

 

https://realfoodwholelife.com/recipes/slow-cooker-vegetable-soup/
https://realfoodwholelife.com/recipes/slow-cooker-vegetable-soup/


      

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

13K News: This week Di from Mencap came into to talk to pupils about 

supported internships. Pupils learnt about what skills and qualifications they 

would need to access this course. To learn more follow this link: 
https://www.mencap.org.uk/advice-and-support/education-skills-and-work/supported-internships  

 

 

BTC: 

Pupils were really happy to 

return to school this week 

and be back working in the 

BTC 

Don’t forget to check out the 

new Facebook page for the 

café – give us a like!  

 

WFS Allotment: 

Pumpkin raffle was a huge success we made £20 

pounds.  

The winners of the Pumpkins were Kate Sheridan and 

Annita Chamberlain.   

Lorna allotment supervisor.  

 

https://www.mencap.org.uk/advice-and-support/education-skills-and-work/supported-internships


 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

12S News:  

12s are very happy to be taking the lead roll in selling poppies for the 

next two weeks to help raise money for the Poppy Appeal charity. For 

anyone wishing to donate please send in a suggested donation of 50p 

next week.  

 14B News: 

Have been having great fun attending self 

defense at the Odell center.  

14B recycling team have been out and 
about keeping school clean and tidy and 
doing their bit for the environment. 
 

 

 



 


